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Fisher Elected MCA Board President 
 
Cale Fisher was elected as president of the Montana Contractors Association at its 2024 Annual 
Meeting in Bozeman on January 24, 2024. 
 
Fisher is a fifth generation Montanan and works at Riverside Contracting in Missoula. After 
graduating high school in Bozeman, he attended Montana State University, earning a degree in 
Construction Engineering Technology. He found his passion for construction while working a 
summer as a laborer at a Ready-mix operation for Aggregate Industries in Minneapolis and then 
at the cement plant operated by GCC in Three Forks. 
 
Cale started with Riverside Contracting in Missoula as a Field Engineer in 2005. He has actively 
been advocating for the construction industry in Montana for over 15 years with his 
involvement with the DEQ Opencut Stakeholder group and the MCA-MDT Highway Tech 
Committee.  
 
He becomes the 69th board president of the Montana Contractors Association. Cale resides in 
the Bitterroot Valley with his wife Judie, and their two sons Roland and Oliver, where he enjoys 
coaching football and is a volunteer EMT/Firefighter.  
 
The Montana Contractors Association, a chapter of the Associated General Contractors of 
America (AGC), is a trade organization representing commercial, industrial and public works 
construction firms. Our Mission is simple: Working together, we advocate for quality contractors, 
people, and projects by providing value and opportunity for our members. Learn more at 
www.mtagc.org. 

 
# # # 


